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Illingworth Research Group is proud to receive 
this award acknowledging our unique service 
offering and what it provides within the local 
community and across the globe, as well as our 
financial performance, growth and the future. 

CEO, John Illingworth commented following the 
prize giving: “this feels like a coming of age for 
the company and it makes us realise how far we 
have come. The team continue to be fantastic and 
are the future of the company as it develops and 
grows.”

Illingworth Research are incredibly grateful and 
honoured to have received such an award and 
hope it is the first of many in the future.

For further information please contact: 
Amy Bumford
Marketing & Business Development Manager
amy.bumford@illingworthresearch.com

Judges of the award had commented on Illingworth 
Research’s impressive financials and growth over 
the past three years. Perhaps more importantly to 
the company judges also appreciated the benefit 
of the service to patients with patient quotes 
highlighting this. 

Announcing the winner, the judging panel stated 
Illingworth Research Group had “demonstrated 
an approach that was transformative for both its 
customer base and the business itself. Outstanding 
financial performance, they surpassed all their 
targets. With a really big focus on recruitment 
both nationally and internationally and growth of 
new business into international markets. They have 
demonstrated a really strong focus on sustainability 
and a strong strategy for continued future growth.”
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